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14th January 2025 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Visit to the College of West Anglia – 24th February 
 
The College of West Anglia have offered us the opportunity to visit their Health and Social Care Department for a few 
hours on Monday 24th February from 10 am until 12 pm.  
 
We will get taken there and back by academy minibus. We would leave at 9.15 pm and return by 12.45 pm. I will be the 
member of staff accompanying them.  
 
We will obviously not be in school for break time and so students should bring any snacks and drinks they need.  
 
Students can wear their own clothes, but this clothing must be appropriate, so no short tops or skirts or low tops.  
 
If you would like your child to take part in this activity, please complete the attached consent form. Please can you 
indicate if you are also happy for the academy to take photos and share this in our newsletter.  
 
Any questions, please do contact me at kate.warnes@attrust.org.uk 
 
Kind regards. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Mrs K. Warnes 
Teacher of Child Development/Social Care 
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